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Denmark Link Road is a new link road 
between Garfield Road West, 
Riverstone and the Westminster Street 
bridge, Schofields.  
 
Following the opening of the road 
connection between West Parade, 
Riverstone and Bridge Street, 
Schofields on 15 December 2023, all 
major works have now been completed, 
with only minor remedial works 
remaining.  
 
What work are we doing?  
We are upgrading the existing street light 
network and need to install cables for four light 
poles located on Garfield Road West between 
Pacer Street and Creek Street.  
 
Work includes:  
• setting up traffic control 
• using a vacuum truck to remove a small amount 

of earth materials and expose the base of the 
pole 

• using a life borer to install a new pole. 
• Using elevating work platforms (EWP) to install 

cable across Garfield Road West 
 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be completing our work at night to reduce 
traffic disruption and any safety risks to the 
workers and road users on Monday, 4 March from 
7pm to 11:30pm.  
 
What will this mean for you? 
To carry out this work, we will need to remove any 
items that are in the work area outside of property 
boundaries. 
 
Access to residential properties will always be 
maintained. 
 
Our work may be noisy at times. We will make 
every effort to lessen the disturbance where 
possible and will turn off vehicles when not in use. 
 
Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes including 
intermittent lane closure with alternating traffic 
during our work hours to ensure the work zone is 
safe. 
 
Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and 
traffic controllers’ directions.  
 
For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App.   

 

 

 

 

Upcoming night works: Light pole installation 
on Garfield Road West on 4 March 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 

 
 

 

Project Infoline 1300 338 306  
 

 

denmarklinkroad@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

Nswroads.work/denmarkrd  

 

Get project updates direct to your inbox. 
Scan the QR code or call 1300 338 306. 
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Location of work area:  
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